
Comment from David Johnson 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 31, 2022 

I support the use of cameras to replace side mirrors if the system has high reliability and using it 

is safe (ie not taking the driver's eyes off the road for too long a time). 

 

Thanks for your interest! 

 

David Johnson 
 


